March 10, 2019

Dear the Honorable Representative John Lincoln and Representative Geran Tarr; Chairs, House Resources Committee

I am writing to support Jason Brune's nomination for Commissioner of DEC. I have worked with Jason Brune in various capacities inside and outside state government. I have worked with him on issues on which we agreed, and issues with which we disagreed. I have always found him to be a good listener who respects the facts. I believe he is an intelligent, hard worker, who understands that Alaska must protect its air and water for its people and industry. While others may disagree with him on policies, I doubt they will find a better listener, nor someone who better respects facts.

I urge your support for his nomination.

Sincerely,
- Bob Loeffler

Bob Loeffler